
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                           

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

        

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Website:    www.listerinfants.org.uk    If you require this newsletter in another format, 

        please ask at the school office. 

 

       4th March 2016 
     Respect for All. Learners for Life 

LSSP Dance Competition 

 
Good luck to Miss Kervin and her dance troupe 

who are taking part in the LSSP Sounds of 

the City dance competition on Wednesday 9th 

March. 

Upcoming Events 

 

 
14th Mar    Own Clothes Day – bring an Easter 

                  egg 

 

16th Mar    Parent workshop –supporting 

                 children with food difficulties 

 

17th Mar    Easter Bingo 

          

18th Mar    Sports Relief fundraiser 

 

31st Mar    1K Class Assembly 

 

 

 

Starlight Recycling 

 
Once again we are collecting any old clothes, 

shoes, bags, belts and bedding which will help 

raise money for ourselves and a local charity 

called Starlight. Please bring any bags (as 

many as you wish) in to school on Monday 7th 

March. We hope you will support this worthy 

cause. Thank you 

 

Book Week 

 
Our whole school have enjoyed a fantastic 

week full of activities. Thank you to everyone 

who came to our Jack and the Beanstalk 

workshop and Family Reading sessions. The 

children in 1K and 2E incorporated books into 

their Food Technology lessons and had a ‘Mad 

Hatters Tea Party’. 

 

 
 

 

School Uniform 

 
We expect the highest standards from our 

children in all aspects of school life and this 

includes uniform. May I remind parents that 

school uniform includes all black shoes or 

trainers. Please ensure that all items of 

uniform are clearly labelled. Thank you for 

your continued co-operation. 

Marie Curie Daffodils 

 
We now have daffodils on sale in school to 

raise money for Marie Curie. Suggested 

donation would be £1. 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DIARY DATES 
 

Monday            Science Club          Miss Daniels 

                        School of Rock       Mrs Mullock 

                        Football                  Yinka 

                        Boys Writing          Mrs White 

                        Dance                     Miss Kervin 

 

                        SEN Drop-in   3-4pm 

                        Miss Hamilton 

 

                         

Tuesday            Y2 Swimming 9.00am 

 

 

Wednesday      LSSP Dance Competition 

      

 

Thursday         Food Technology 1K, 2E 

  

                        Street Dance 3-4pm 

                                  

 

Friday              Biscuit Day 2E to bring biscuits 

 

                         Tennis 3-4pm 

 

                         Family Learning Literacy Course 

                         Community Room 9.00 – 3.00pm 

 

                          

 

 

ATTENDANCE  

 

22nd  Feb   -   26th  Feb 

 

          RD    94.55% 

          RM    96.84% 

          1K     97.50% 

          1W    96.00% 

          2H     97.04% 

          2E     98.33% 

          AM    97.10% 

          PM     89.02% 

 

Fantastic news! 6 classes in green! 

Well done Nam,RM,1K,1W,2H and 

2E! 

 

Attendance for the above date 

was:           96.74%   
 

   

      

Challenge 

 
Reception  -   Can you name the first ever                  

                      car? 

 

Y1/Y2        -   Find out as many facts as you 

                      Can about Roald Dahl. 

 

Philosophy 
 

Would you rather have dinner with Jack or 

the Giant?  

 

Punctuality 

 
Reminder- school starts at 8.50a.m. Whilst the 

vast majority of pupils arrive on time every day, 

there is a small minority of pupils who are 

missing out on lessons by arriving late for school. 

Please make every effort to ensure your child 

does not have to walk into class late. Thank you. 

 
 


